
National Science Board Public Service Award Committee 
Notice of Advisory Committee Meeting Cancellation 

SUMMARY: The closed teleconference meeting of the National Science Board Public 
Service Award Committee, scheduled for January 22, 2007 and announced in the Federal 
Register (71 FR 78227, December 28, 2006), has been cancelled. 

     Russell  Moy
 Attorney-Advisor 


